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Use of Mobile Phones Policy 
 
The term ‘phone’ in this policy denotes mobile phones and all other portable digital devices including wearable 
technology such as smartwatches. 
The School recognises that mobile phones, cameras and digital devices are now an integral part of our culture 
and can be of considerable value, particularly in relation to personal safety.  
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�x If a child in EYFS is ever recommended to have a mobile phone to enable ease of contact of parents for 
medical reasons (e.g. diabetes), then this phone must remain switched off in the child’s medical bag, 
until such times as it is needed.  


